

TERM 1: THURSDAY 15 FEBRUARY 2018











2017 HIGH ACHIEVERS' ASSEMBLY

This week we celebrated the 2017 High Achievers Assembly

On Wednesday 14 February we welcomed back our Year 12 High Achievers of 2017. This was a very special time of presenting the 2017 Merit Award Winners (Band 6 students) to the student body. There were 22 former students in attendance and before these students embark on to university, they were able to share their collective wisdom with our current students. A special congratulations to Cameron Eggins who was presented with his 2017 Dux Award with an ATAR of 99.75. Well done to all our graduates of 2017.